
 

Please see the letter coming 
home tonight for more 

information. 

Send your tokens to the 
school office.  1000 tokens = 

£100 worth of free books! 

 

What’s happening week Commencing 

1st October 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PE - Da Vinci and Frank 
Yr 5, PM 

PE – Yr 4 all Classes 
PM 

PE - Pankhurst and 
Wilberforce 

Y5, PM 

PE – Einstein and Curie. 
Y3, PM. 

PE – Bevan and  
Gibson Y6, PM. 

PE - Shakespeare and 
Austen (Y6) 

    Yr 6 Homework due in 
Swimming – Owens and 

Keller.  Y3, PM 
Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

 Lunch Time ClubsLunchtime Clubs 12.30 - 1.10pm- weather permitting 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Fun Games Activities 

Spaces Available 
Tag Rugby 

Spaces Available 
Ball Games 

Spaces Available 
Basketball 

Spaces Available 
Contemporary Dance 

FULL 

school Clubs, 3.15-4.15pmAAfter School Clubs 3.15 - 4.15pm, outside - weather permitting 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Rounders 
Spaces Available 

Athletics 
FULL 

Multi-Sport 
Spaces Available 

Archery 
FULL 

Hockey 
FULL 

Dinner Menu  

 

Spring/Summer 

 

See ParentPay 

for this weeks 

menu 

Dates for your Diary   

 2nd October - Parent Consultations 3.30-5.30pm 

 5th October - Yr 6 Residential Trip Meeting for Parents, Year 6 area, 6pm 

 16th October - Flu Vaccinations Yr 3, 4 & 5 Pupils 

 17th October - Break up for Half Term 

 29th October - Return after half term 

 29th RE Week 

 31st October - School Photographs 

 
This week’s Top  

Attenders 
 

Whole School – 97.3% 

 

Lower School 

Babbage & Dickens 

100% 

 

Upper School 

Frank 100 % 

 
Please call the school every 

day your child is ill 

Safety before School 

Thank you very much to 
everyone for sticking to 
the arrival time of 
8.30am.  This has led to 
a much calmer and 
safer start to the day. 

Pupil Data Collection Sheets - These were sent home 
last week.  Please check and return them as soon as you 
are able to ensure we can contact you in the event of an 
emergency.  

A massive thanks to all parents that supported 
the harvest festivals this week.  Your 

generosity in providing items for Dereham 
Foodbank was amazing! 

 

Street food Thursday 
4th October.  Please 

book on Parentpay in the 
usual way.  No other 

options available on this 
day 

To receive our weekly 
bulletin directly to your 
inbox please ensure we 

have your email 
address.  

office@derehamjunior.
dneat.org 


